### **Good Morning MIT Academy!**

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

### **KEY CLUB:**

Kiss a Friend Goodbye by buying candy grams from Key Club during lunch. The last day to buy is May 31. The price is \$2. They will be delivered on June 5 at the end of the day.

### **YEARBOOKS:**

Pre-sales for yearbook are officially over. If you would still like to purchase a yearbook they will be available to purchase for \$65 on the last day of school on a first come first serve basis. If you have any questions please see Ms. Amrita in H1.

### **TICKET REFUNDS:**

Last call, if you have a Spring Formal ticket that you would like to refund, please email Jillian Villegas at jillian.villegas@mitacademy.org.

### **EMAILS:**

Students, it's important that you check your email daily for important school information such as messages from teacher and admin, as well as to find out about school events and opportunities. Email is a primary method of school communication so please take a few minutes each day to open it and respond to any important messages.

# **ONLINE LEARNING:**

Online Learning meets today and Thursdays, room N-1, from 4-5:30 pm.

## **EDRTI:**

- -Please remember to check your Flextime calendar every day between 2-3pm.
- -You can now sign up for text alerts in Flextime so that if your ED-RTI assignment changes during the day, you'll get an alert on your phone. See instructions on your Flextime home page.

# MIT ACADEMY Wishes the following Student(s) a



# **Andrea Barajas**

**Quote of the Week:** "Tell me and I'll forget; show me and I may remember; involve me and I'll understand." Chinese proverb

Information for the Daily Bulletin is to be submitted to <a href="mascencio@mitacademy.org">mascencio@mitacademy.org</a> no later than 1:00 pm the workday before you want it to appear. A request for submission by a student needs to have the pre-approval of the teacher/advisor overseeing the requested announcement. Please make sure to "CC" that advisor in the email. All submissions may be edited. Please put "Daily Bulletin" in the subject line. Thank you.